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NOTICE OF APPOINTMENTS 
 
This is to give official notice that Micky Salsgiver and Twana Denton have 
been appointed to the Board of Directors of the Crystal Park Metropolitan 
District, effective at the monthly Board meeting held on June 1, 2022.    
 
Micky replaces Collin Powers, who has resigned due to moving out of 
District, and will serve until the next general election in May 2023.   Twana 
Denton has graciously agreed to continue to serve as Chair until such 
time as the next election in May 2023 or until a qualified candidate is 
appointed in her place. 
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